
 

COVID-19 Response Task Force 
Notice 3 

 

September 9, 2020 
  
The COVID-19 Response Task Force is committed to providing the most up-
to-date information to the campus community regarding the impact of the 
coronavirus on campus.  A snapshot of new cases and close contacts (at the 
time of this notice) is below:  
 

• Student cases: On-campus: 24 / Off-campus: 13    

• Students under observation in our *isolation/quarantine facilities: 25 
(includes students testing positive and close contacts)   

• Employee cases: 4  
 
Please continue to comply with safety measures in place to help minimize 
the spread of COVID-19, per the CDC.   
 

• Wear a face covering/mask over the nose and mouth 

• Wash or sanitize your hands and shared surfaces  

• Monitor your health daily using GuideSafe  

• Practice physical distancing   

• Remain home if you are sick, positive for COVID-19, or have been in 
direct contact with an individual that has tested positive  

 
The University’s Student Health and Counseling Center, in conjunction with 
the State’s Testing Program, has tested 476 students since the first day of 
classes (August 17, 2020).    
 
*Isolation: Individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  All who test positive 
are asked to isolate until a negative test is received.     
 
*Quarantine: No symptoms but had close contact or resides on the floor in 
a traditional residence hall or suite with someone who tested positive for 
COVID-19.   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html

